
MOYVANE AND KNOCKANURE PARISH. 

Presbytery/Office: 068 49308, Web: dioceseofkerry.ie 

Monday (Emergencies only): 087-2461749 

Parish Office: Weds.10.00am-12.00noon, Thurs. & Fri. 10.00am-1.00pm 

Newsletter: 3rd Sept.’22 – 11th Sept.’22 

MASS INTENTIONS: 

Sat.3rd Sept.’22 

Moyvane 

Tadhg “Timmy” Carr (1st Aniv.) 7.30pm 

Sun.4th Sept.’22 

Knockanure 

Private Intention 9.30am 

Moyvane  Private Intention 11.00am 

Mon.5th Sept.’22 No Mass in Church  

Tues.6th Sept.’22  

Moyvane 

Private Intention 

Margaret Leahy (1st Aniv.) & Emmett 

Leahy, Celebrant Fr. Tom McMahon 

10.00am 

7.30pm 

Weds.7th Sept.’22 

Knockanure 

Private Intention 10.00am 

Thurs.8th Sept.’22 

Moyvane 
Joanna Lynch (1st Aniv.) Aughrim & 

Late of Marbella, Spain 

10.00am 

Fri.9th Sept.’22 

Knockanure 

Private Intention 

 

10.00am 

 

Masses for the next 3 weeks: 

Sat.10th Sept.’22 

Moyvane 

Liam Lynch (Aniv.) & Deceased 

Members of Lynch & Byrne Families  

7.30pm 

Sun.11th Sept.’22  

Knockanure 

Kitty & Jackie Murphy (Aniv.) 9.30am 

Moyvane Nora & Mick Roche (Aniv.) 11.00am 

Priest on duty: Fr. Brendan Carmody 087-9601549 

Collections: Offertory 16th Aug. €740, 23rd Aug.€1,586.30, 28th Aug. €885, 

Moyvane Shrine €315, Priest Dues €1,070, Adoration Moyvane €407. 

Thanking you for your continued generosity. 

 

Confessions: Moyvane Saturday 6.45pm to 7.15pm. 

 

Eucharistic Adoration every Tues. after 10.00am Mass to 11.30am.  
 

 

On Sept .21st, a Pastoral Council Meeting is scheduled.  If you have issues 

that you would like to be considered, let the Parish Office know before 

Sept.14th, (preferably in writing.) 

 

Rosary at the Grotto Moyvane on Thursday 8th September at 7:30pm to 

celebrate Our Lady's birthday. Please come along and join us. 

 

Knockanure Community Rambling House recommencing 8th Sept.’22 at 

8.30pm.  Everyone welcome. 

 

2nd Collection at all Masses next weekend 10th/11th Sept.’22 for Diocesan 

Needs. 

 

Synodal Pathway - National Synthesis Published 

The National Synthesis Document which gathers together the results of the 

synodal consultation here in Ireland has been published and submitted to 

Rome. For a link to this document visit www.dioceseofkerry.ie/synod.  

Please find attached brief summary for your perusal. 

 

Other Notices: 
 

Lourdes is gradually opening again. Plans to have a full diocesan 

Pilgrimage in the Fall of 2023.  However, a small group of pilgrims are 

travelling this year on September 30th for a 3-night pilgrimage from Dublin 

at a of cost €595. Some more places have become available. 

If interested, please contact the diocesan office for details. 064-6631168. 

 

Listowel Races Accommodation Appeal for anyone in greater Listowel 

and including Ballybunion, Irremore, Rathe, Duagh and anywhere between 

the surrounding areas may have a room or a well-presented house for let for 

Race Week. Contact Clodagh at the Race Week Office on 0876652211. 

  

 

http://www.dioceseofkerry.ie/synod

